
Minutes        

Planning Committee 

2.00pm, Wednesday 22 January 2020 

 

Present 

Councillors Gardiner (Convener), Booth, Mary Campbell, Child, Dixon 

(substituting for Councillor Gordon), Griffiths, McLellan (substituting for Councillor 

Rose), Mitchell, Mowat, Munn and Osler. 

 

1. Choices for City Plan 2030 

At its meeting of the 30 May 2018 the Planning Committee had considered a report 

setting out the overall objectives for the City Plan 2030 project including alignment 

with the wider strategic context for the Council and its partners. 

The consultation document for the preparation of a new Local Development Plan 

(LDP) City Plan 2030 was submitted for approval. 

Decision 

1) To approve the main issues document Choices for City Plan 2030 for 

publication and consultation as set out in Appendix 1 of the report by the 

Executive Director of Place. 

2) To delegate authority to the Programme Director City Plan to make final 

design, layout and minor editorial changes to the consultation document. 

3) To note that the Choices for City Plan 2030 was supported by the background 

documents listed. 

 4) To note that information on the statutory consultation process was set out in 

the updated Development Plan Scheme (DPS) as set out in Appendix 2 of the 

report. 

5) To refer the report to the Transport and Environment Committee for noting. 

6) To agree that the Executive Director of Place should engage with as many 

stakeholders, organisations and groups as possible throughout the 

consultation, including secondary schools and disability organisations and 

with Councillor Gordon as the Equalities lead regarding organisations and 

groups that could be approached. 

7) To agree that the Executive Director of Place would ensure that the 

Development Plan Scheme was visible in the Choices for City Plan document. 

8) To amend the wording of Choice 8 on cycling routes in the City Plan 

Document to state that throughout the consultation process the list of cycling 

routes could be added to. 
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9) To agree that the Executive Director of Place would consider the best way of 

receiving maps from consultees. 

(References – Planning Committee 30 May 2018 (item 8); report by the Executive 

Director of Place, submitted) 

 


